
lee zucker <lee.m.zucker@gmail.com> 
 
Writing on behalf of my ten family members, seven of  

whom are voting, tax-paying adults: It seems  

obvious to us--intuitive, in fact--that all creatures, human and non-  
 require clean air to remain healthy and to have a thriving planet on  
which to rely in future.  
The impacts of "dirty diesel" are easiest to illustrate  
in those suffering from asthma, COPD, other illnesses negatively impacted  
by compromised air. But we all suffer less than optimal health when our  
oxygen is mixed with gases and particles that are toxic to all living  
beings. 
  
We hope that your committee will take this issue sufficiently  
to heart to include strong protective amendments to HB 2007; and then to support  
it with the power of your offices and your vote. 
  
Sincerely,  
  

M.  
Lee Zucker--for the Zucker family 

1966  
Orchard St 
Eugene,  
OR 97403 

 


